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‘I came to give life. Life in all its fullness’ 
 

   John 10:10 
Friday 22

nd
 April  2022 

 
 
This half term our Christian value that we have 
been exploring is: 
 

FORGIVENESS 
 

Ethos Award - Forgiveness 
 
Reception –  Lina 
Year 1 – Ibrahim 
Year 2 – Sienna 
Year 3 – Joey 
Year 4 – Kamani 
Year 5 – Summer 
Year 6 – Eshaan 
 
Attendance Awards 
 
Whole School – 95.4% 
 
Class Awards – Year 2 and  Year 5 
 
Best Timekeeping – Year 2 and Year 3  
 
Readers of the week  
 
Reception – Zakariya 
Year 1 – Raeed 
Year 2 – Ben 
Year 3 - Skyler 
Year 4 – Ryan 
Year 5 - Rose 
Year 6 – Asha 
 
Breakfast and After School Sports Clubs 
 

All sports clubs will begin after Easter during the 
week beginning the 25

th
 April 2022.  

 
Polite reminder – Dogs 

Please can I remind all parents, carers and family 
members that dogs are not allowed on the school 
premises under any circumstances. 
Thank you for your support and co-operation on this 
matter. 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 SATs timetable 
 

Please find below the dates and times of the Year 6 
SATs that are taking place in May 2022. 
 
Monday 9

th
 May – Grammar and Spelling test 

 
Tuesday 10

th
 May – Reading test 

 
Wednesday 11

th
 May – Maths Paper 1 and Paper 2 

 
Thursday 12

th
 May – Maths Paper 3 

 
Year 4 Parents Evening 
 

The Year 4 parents evening has now been 
rearranged for Thursday 5

th
 May. We will be 

sending out booking appointments at the beginning 
of next week.  
 
Year 5/6 swimming  

 
After Easter the boys in year 5 and 6 will be 
swimming each week on a Friday. Please 
remember to bring your swimming costumes on a 
weekly basis. Thank you. 
 
PTA meeting 
 

There will be a PTA meeting in the school hall at 
3:30pm on Wednesday 27

th
 May 2022. All parents 

and family members are welcome to attend. 
 
Lancashire Schools Game Baton Relay 
 

Today we received the Lancashire Schools Game 
Baton that is being transported by pupils across 
schools in Lancashire in preparation for the 
Commonwealth Games this summer. 
 
Well done to St James The Less RC Primary 
School for handing over the baton to us. St Mary’s 
then walked to St Nicholas to handover the baton. 
 
I would also like to congratulate Rose in Year 5 who 
wrote a pledge and was selected as the winner.  
 
 A copy of the St Mary’s pledge is provided 
below: 
 

We pledge to always forgive and move on, 
We pledge to fix our mistakes and always work 

together, 
We pledge to celebrate the successes of others 

And to always be fair.  
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